
RENOWNED SOUTH FLORIDA SURGEONS MERGE TO MAKE WORLD-CLASS 

SPINAL CARE ACCESSIBLE TO MORE PATIENTS 

 

  

FORT LAUDERDALE, Fla., Feb. 19, 2020 – A merger of world-class surgeons creates one of the 

most comprehensive spinal-care programs in the country at the new Cantor Spine Center at the 

Paley Institute in Fort Lauderdale. 

  

The Pioneering team at The Cantor Spine Institute – which includes Dr. Jeffrey B. Cantor, Dr. 

Jahangir “John” Asghar and Dr. Anthony Giuffrida – becomes the new Fort Lauderdale branch of 

Dr. Dror Paley’s world-renowned Paley Orthopedic and Spine Institute, based in West Palm 

Beach. 

  

The merger establishes two Florida Paley locations – one in West Palm Beach and the other in 

Fort Lauderdale – where patients from South Florida, across the country and worldwide will 

benefit from cutting-edge spinal and orthopedic care. This unmatched team of surgeons is 

dedicated to advancing minimally invasive and groundbreaking solutions for patients with 

disorders ranging from the most simple and common to the most rare and complex. The team 

includes spine, orthopedic and pain management ultra-specialist who are uniquely equipped to 

treat patients at every age, from infants to seniors. 

  

The new Cantor Spine Center, which remains at Cantor’s current Fort Lauderdale location, will 

now be an in-network provider for almost all insurance plans – making it easier for more patients 

to access the highest level of spinal care. 

  

“We can provide our patients unmatched care and expertise in a very personalized way,” Cantor 
said. “We are very excited to be able to serve our patients better through this dynamic union with 
the talented team at the Paley Institute.” 

  

The merger supports Dr. Paley’s vision to assemble the highest quality group of forward-thinking 

physician specialists. They are equipped with the best modern technology and are using and 

developing minimally invasive, cutting-edge techniques. The group is supported by highly skilled 

rehabilitation therapists, case managers and orthotists. The addition of the Cantor Center enables 

the Paley Institute to strengthen its pediatric spine program and expand the same level of care into 

adult spine treatment as well as adult and pediatric interventional pain management. 

 

  

The Cantor Spine Center at the Paley Institute is located at 

3000 Bayview Drive, Suite 200, Fort Lauderdale, Fla., 33306 

  

 

For more information about the Cantor Spine Center at the Paley Institute: Call the Cantor 

Spine Center at (954) 567-1332 or visit the website, www.cantorspine.com to learn more. 

  

http://www.cantorspine.com/

